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We’re improving the water system – Broadmoor Area Water main Installation Continued 

The Sewerage & Water Board’s contractor, Wallace C. Drennan General Contractors, began 

completing a planned installation of a new water main at Milan Street and S. Rocheblave Street last 

week. Work was temporarily paused on Friday; however, the contractor is continuing work today with 

cutting and capping the old line. The next phase of the job will be taking away a portion of the 

underground canal roof to enable the removal of the old line and installation of the new line.  During 

the
 
final phase of the job, the canal roof will be restored and the tie-in to the new line will occur.   

There will be low water pressure when the actual tie-in is made; the contractor will distribute a low 

water pressure notification to affected residents. The water line repair is expected to take 10 working 

days. We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the City’s infrastructure. 

 

We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the City’s infrastructure. 

**Please note that all scheduled work may change due to unforeseen circumstances such as weather 

delays.  A link to our website that included our latest press releases is attached for your convenience. 

http://www.swbno.org/news_pressreleases.asp. 
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